
 

The Paul First Nation Solar Project 

About the project: 

Paul First Nation has been working to bring a Solar Power Project from ideation to 
commercialization since 2018 and now this project is in its final stages of feasibility and Stage 2 
of the AESO process. The project will deliver 36 MW of power on an annual basis and will be 
located on reserve land. 

Project Benefits: 

• The project is expected to create 300 jobs during the construction phase  

• It is expected to create $80 million in capital on Nation  

• The project supports access to renewable energy and reduction in greenhouse gases 
• This is a First Nation-owned and managed initiative, with revenue and learnings 

being brought back to the community 

Current project stage: 

The project is currently in stage 2 of the AESO process, and the team is working hard to 

complete the due diligence work required to determine the feasibility of the project. To 

progress through stage 2, many documents and studies need to be completed, and they are 

well underway. 

✓ A land condition survey has been completed, describing the conditions of the lands and 

estimating a commercial value and lease value of the land. 

✓ We are on track for the project completion in June of 2026. 

Location: 

https://www.aeso.ca/market/market-and-system-reporting/long-term-adequacy-metrics/


 

• The Paul First Nation Solar Project is located on Lot 2 Plan 94858 CLSR AB within Part of 

West ½ Section 14 Township 52, Range 4, W5M. Situated in the Wabamun Indian 

Reserve No. 133A 

• The 36MW ground-mounted solar project will require approximately 180 acres of land. 

 

Please send questions or feedback to: amber@fnpower.ca 

 

  
 

  
 

 


